
From: Sam at Armadillo Mining
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: NO SB 1579
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 2:29:15 PM

Dear Senator,
            I am writing to request you vote no on Senate Bill 1579.
 
More fees, more paper work, and more limitations. BAD BAD and BAD
Oregon has been regulated out of business already.
This will cause more loss of private property rights. Enough is enough.
STOP
No more is needed.
Thank you!
Sam
Samantha Everett
Josephine County
541-218-9722
 
 
Samantha Everett
Armadillo Mining Shop
2041 NW Vine Street
Grants Pass OR 97526
541-476-6316
541-476-9112 Fax
Shipping@armadillomining.com
www.armadillomining.com
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